Gladesville Newsletter

Tuesday 22 November 2016

Student Executive 2017

Last Friday it was my very great pleasure to announce the names of
those students who have been elected as our 2017 School Student
Executive. The following students will be our Student leaders next
year:

Captains: Sophie W & Sam M

Vice-Captains: Rachel B & Will M

Prefects: Tilly A, Amy P, Max C & Ryan B

The Values We Share - Respect
Term 4 Week 6

KCS - Juliet 3S - Rebecca
KM - Noelle 3K - Elliot

KE - Grace 3F - Emily
KW - Adam 4H - Hugh

1F - Mabel 4P - Sammy
1B - Lucas 4/5R - Barney
1P - Lourdes 5L - Bella

2C - Mia 5G - Tom

2M - Lahna 6E - Isabelle
2J - Juliette 6R - Iris

2H - Ashlee



Odd Sock Day

Last Thursday the SRC, coordinated by Ms Stiglic and Mrs
Judge, ran a very colourful, highly successful fundraiser to
support research into Cystic Fibrosis. It was fantastic seeing
SO many students getting into the spirit of the day wearing a
wide variety of mismatched socks and participating in games
and dances before school. Overall, the school raised $600
which is a great achievement!




Talent Quest Auditions

Auditions for the GPS Talent Quest are taking place this week. These
auditions will be held in Ms Borg's classroom, with the exception of
Piano auditions, which will be held in the hall. All auditions will take
place during lunchtime on the following dates:

*Year 5 & 6 - Monday 21 November

*Year 3 & 4 - Tuesday 22 November

*Year 1 & 2 - Wednesday 23 November

* Piano Auditions - Thursday 24 November

It is requested that audition items be limited to one minute in length.
Students using music are requested to bring it on a USB drive to their
audition. Once again, the Talent Quest will be held on the final school
day of the year, Friday 16 December.




Classes Working Together

As the weather warms up , it creates ideal opportunites for classes
to expand their learning environment and work collaboratively
outside. Today students in 3S created Adobe Voice Presentations
explaining the concept of chance. They then worked with the
students in 6R to demonstrate what they had done and conduct an
experiment.




Gelato Day

Gelato Day will be held this week, to the delight of all students.
Once again our fabulous parent volunteers will donate their time
to provide our students with delicious treats. Students will have
the opportunity to purchase strawberry, mango, chocolate and
vanilla gelato with prices ranging from $3 for one scoop and $4 for
two scoops.

Students in Years 3-6 may make purchases on Thursday while
K-2 students can buy gelato on Friday.

PSSA Semi-Finals

Semi-Finals for Summer PSSA Competitions will be held this Friday.
This year our Senior and Junior Cricket Teams both finished the
regular season in First place. Congratulations to Mr Hodgetts and the
teams for performing so well. This week teams will play the following
games:

Juniors vs Hunters Hill at Morrison Bay Park

Seniors vs Boronia Park at Meadowbank

Uniform Shop

The Uniform Shop will not be open on Friday 16 December (last
school day of the year). They will, however, be filling orders that are
dropped into the uniform shop box at the office by Tuesday 13
December. Next year the shop will be open on Friday 27 January
from 9.30am - 11.00am. In 2017 the shop will continue to be open on
Friday mornings, from 8.45am to 9.30am, each week during school
term.

At the end of this year, one of our three uniform shop coordinators
will be stepping down. If you are available to help in the shop on a
Friday morning, and to also lend a hand ordering stock, the school
would love to hear from you. Please ask the office for Ellen
Knoblanche's contact details if you think you can help.



AH At Work And Play

The students in 4H have been busy this morning, completing spelling
activities and participating in gymnastics lessons.







Coming Events

November
Thurs 24 Gelato Day Yrs 3-6
Friday 25 Gelato Day Yrs K-2

PSSA Semi-Finals
Wednesday 30 Combined Scripture Service
P&C AGM 7.30pm

Friday 2 PSSA Finals

December

Tuesday 6 High School Orientation Day
Monday 12 Presentation Day

Parent Thank You Morning Tea
Tuesday 13 Picnic Day
Thursday 15  Year 6 Farewell
Friday 16 Talent Quest

Last Day for Students



